
CHAIR: Len Rudin


MEMBERS PRESENT: Mary Tworog, Kevin Raday, Deb Brusini


OTHERS PRESENT: Carmen Lone, Linda Lacroix


Approved minutes of  06/01/22 and 07/01/22.


Confirmed that the Fireworks Ordinance and Dog Control Ordinance are 
finalized.


Voted unanimously to recommend to Select Board that existing Curfew 
Ordinance be retained “as is”with no further action. Chair Len Rudin will 
explain this recommendation to the Select Board at their meeting on 
07/12/22.


After discussion on revising the Traffic Ordinance, it was decided that the 
Naples Traffic & Parking Ordinance  provided an appropriate reference for 
Bridgton. Staff was given some questions on parking for Police Chief 
Jones to answer before the next meeting. Deb Brusini and Kevin Raday 
were tasked with providing a draft based on the Naples Ordinance for 
review at the next meeting. The timeline for revising this ordinance is June 
of 2023.


There is one vacancy on the ORC.
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